
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
CHARLESTON DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

69A Hagood Avenue 
Charleston, South Carolina 29403 

 
REGULATORY DIVISION       March 20, 2020 
 

CHARLESTON DISTRICT REGULATORY PERMIT PROCESSING PROCEDURES AND  
OFFICE OPERATIONS IN RESPONSE TO COVID-19 

 
The purpose of this notice is to advise the public that the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, 
Charleston District Regulatory Division’s physical office locations are closed to the public until 
further notice. 
 
During this time, Regulatory staff will be working remotely in a social distancing mode, so site 
visits and office visits are postponed until further notice.  Meetings will be conducted virtually if 
at all possible and site visits will be re-scheduled when exposure risks are lower and guidance 
allows.   
 
Regulatory Program staff and leader accessibility to consultants, applicants, and the general 
public via telephone will be limited.  While we will continue to monitor our phone systems to the 
best of our ability, the most reliable form of communication is e-mail.  Even our e-mail system 
will be slow due to the volume of work being done remotely.  Your patience with us as it pertains 
to response times is greatly appreciated. 
 
Our staff will be working diligently to process current actions and new submittals electronically.  
When a new application is received, you will be notified who your project manager is and given 
their e-mail address.  Questions regarding active projects should be directed via e-mail to the 
Regulatory Project Manager assigned to process the request.   
 
New submittals, along with general questions and reports of unauthorized activity, should be 
submitted through our e-mail portals.  Electronic submittals may be sent directly to a specific 
Regulatory Office at the email addresses listed below.  
 
Charleston District Office: SAC.RD.Charleston@usace.army.mil 
 
Columbia Regulatory Field Office: SAC.RD.Columbia@usace.army.mil 
 
Conway Regulatory Field Office: SAC.RD.Conway@usace.army.mil 
 
Greenville Regulatory Field Office: SAC.RD.Greenville@usace.army.mil 

 
Information pertaining to the location and geographic region for each office can be obtained via 
the following link: http://www.sac.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/ 
 
 

 
Travis G. Hughes 
Chief, Regulatory Division 
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